Paul S. Cederna, M.D. is the Robert Oneal Professor of Plastic Surgery and Professor in the Department of Biomedical Engineering at the University of Michigan. Academically, Dr. Cederna has authored over 425 manuscripts, published 31 chapters, and presented his work over 900 times at national and international meetings. He has been a Visiting Professor at National and International Universities over 70 times. He has won over 80 national and international research awards. Dr. Cederna has been the Chairman of the American Board of Plastic Surgery, Chairman of the Plastic Surgery Research Council, President of the American Society for Peripheral Nerve, and President for the Plastic Surgery Foundation. He is currently President of the American Association of Plastic Surgeons.